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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETINGS

COMMISSION ON
HISPANIC AFFAIRS

[Filed April 12, 2024, 8:45 a.m.]

The Washington state commission on Hispanic affairs (CHA) will be 
canceling its June 1st meeting in Snohomish County. Instead, CHA will 
host two meetings in June for the purpose of convening community lead-
ers in both Eastern Washington and Western Washington. Therefore, CHA 
will meet the following dates and times in June:

June public board meeting, Snohomish County, on Saturday, June 1, 
2024, at 9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

June public board meeting, Tacoma, on Thursday, June 6, 2024, at 
9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.

June public board meeting, Yakima, on Thursday, June 13, 2024, at 
9:00 a.m. - 3:00 p.m.
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